
BBC Meeting Minutes 

January 8, 2018 
 
Attendance: 
Tim Dahl, Ron Spier, Traci Pederson, Annette Peterson, Jake Lindquist, Molly Pool, Rodney 
Bluiett, Josh Ortmann, Jeff Benson 
 
Approval of December Minutes: 
Josh made a motion to approve the December minutes; Molly seconded; no discussion, motion 
carries 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
Rodney made a motion to approve December treasurer’s report, Ron seconded; no discussion, 
motion carries.    
 
Coach Ortmann’s Report 

➔ December Holiday games and team events after practices – things went well, had fun 
   

Old Business 
➔ Update on Advertising and Promotion Committee: Programs look great!  Thank 

you for all the work you’ve done on these.  Molly to send out a thank you and program to 
all sponsors 

 
New Business 

➔ 5th grade teams to play at half-time Varsity game, date TBD 
➔ Cheerleaders performing at Varsity half-time game on Feb. 1st 
➔ We’ll try to get the cheerleaders involved more with throwing items out to the fans, 

provided by BBC ($500 budget for fan give-away items) – items to be decided upon with 
cheer team and Brad/Molly 

➔ Feb tourney updates 
➔ Concessions – keeping things very similar, it works  
➔ Gate fees – changing the prices to $7/adults and $5/students and senior citizens 
➔ Tim to ensure we have snow removal set, if needed 
➔ Ron to work on refs, trophies and trainer…will be ok 
➔ Ref meal worker is set 
➔ Set up time, TBD 

 
Rodney motioned to adjourn the meeting; Traci seconded - 9:05 p.m. 
 

We continue to encourage everyone to attend our monthly meetings held the 2nd 
Monday of every month at the Buffalo Airport, 7 p.m.  


